
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

                        
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

              
 

 

 

 
 

                                                                          

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

                    

          LAST DAY OF TERM THIS FRIDAY   
 

 

 

 

 

Non bus students need to be collected from 

school at 12.30pm please, no later.   
 

 

 

 

The bus will leave school shortly after that with  

the bus students.  BUS FAMILIES: Please make 

sure your bus payments are up do to date. 
 

 

 

 

 

2025 Stationery 
 

 

 

 

We’re changing the way we do our stationery for next year.  You’ll need to click the link below,                                                     
which will take you to the Officemax Myschool site.  From there you’ll be able to select your                                        
child’s class and make your purchase.  Stationery will need to be purchased before school starts                                  
on 3 February 2025. 
 

https://www.myschool.co.nz/Mauku 
 

Please contact the office if you’re unsure of your child’s class next year, or you have difficulty ordering the 
stationery.  The admin email will be monitored over the holiday break. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                  
 

 

      

      FROM THE PTA            
 

 

Beats by Bingo, Term 1 2025 

AGM, Term 1 2025 

Both dates TBC, but check our Mauku School PTA Facebook page for updates.  
 

Thanks for all your support throughout the year.  We couldn’t do it without help from the school, 
community and businesses.  Have a lovely holiday break. 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 

 
11 December 2024  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 

                              12 Dec            Mauku’s Got Talent / Reports sent home 

13 Dec            Last day Term 4 - 12.30 finish 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 Jan 2025   Office open for Uniform sales 10am-1pm 

 3 Feb 2025    1st day Term 1 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Kia ora koutou, 
 

 

 

 
 

As the year comes to a close, we reflect on the incredible journey we’ve shared at Mauku School.  It has been 
a year filled with growth, learning, and countless achievements.  From academic successes to sporting 
triumphs, creative endeavours, and acts of kindness.  Every student has contributed to the vibrant tapestry of 
our school. 
 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to our whānau and community.  Your unwavering support, whether 
through volunteering, fundraising, or cheering from the sidelines, has made a world of difference.  
To our PTA and Board of Trustees, thank you for your dedication and guidance in helping our school thrive. 
To our remarkable staff, your passion and commitment inspire greatness every day.                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, to our tamariki: thank you for your enthusiasm, resilience, and embodiment of our school values. You 
make us proud, and we look forward to seeing you shine in the year ahead. 
 
 

 

 

 

Have a safe and happy summer holiday. We look forward to seeing everyone again next year.                                                                                             

                     Mr Christie                    
                                
 
 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

         

 

 
 

https://www.myschool.co.nz/Mauku


  

                                 
 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Pool keys 
 

I only have 7 swimming pool keys left for purchase.  First in, first served!  The cost for the                                      

season (Dec 2024-March 2025) is $100 for school families.  
 

 

 

 

Please see me in the office if you would like purchase one. 
 

If you have offered to be part of the water testing summer programme, you will need to come in and                                            

see James before Friday lunchtime. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

THE OFFICE WILL BE OPEN FOR UNIFORM SALES ON  

WEDNESDAY 22 January 2025 from 10am – 1pm  
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Certificate Winners 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded a certificate at our recent assembly: 
   

 

 

6 December 
 

 

 

 

Room 1:  Calais Edwards, Nicholas Van Blercht, Mali Morris, Sehajpreet Kaur - DOJO Eva Wallbutton 

Room 2:  Hazel Kenny, Baxter Simich, Taryn Montreal - DOJO Lilly Ridgley 

Room 3:  Khanh Peace, Inoj blu Kaihau-Kiri - DOJO Ivy McLeod 

Room 4:  Lily Furze, Lamonai Talanoa, Nico Jansen Van Vuuren - DOJO Niulala Masalu 

Room 5:  Brooklyn Duncan, Shawn Barnett, Zaria Morgan - DOJO Zaria Morgan  

Te Ngahere 1:  Samuel Burnham, Ashlynn Hendrikz, Connor Morrow - DOJO Aahana Kumar 

Te Ngahere 2:  Kase Melville, Kimara-Lei Moana - DOJO  Fey De Malmanche  
                                                               

                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

Dive into excellence with Fulton Swim School! Equip your child with the skills to become a confident and 
safe swimmer this Summer. Our expert Teachers nurture a love for swimming while focusing on essential 
techniques in a supportive environment. Join us and watch your child make waves towards a safer and 
brighter summer ahead!  Book now at Patumahoe pool or Puni pool. 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

                                         Wishing you all a wonderful & fun filled holiday season!    

       May you find Peace, Love, & Happiness in all that you do. 
Enjoy spending time with your loved ones, and we’ll look forward to seeing you all in 2025!  

Take care,                             
 

 
 

 

 The Mauku Team 

         

  Phone: 09 2363 654 / 021 123 0481                                                                              Email: admin@mauku.school.nz 

https://6q39gws4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fportal.iclasspro.com%2Ffsspatumahoe%2Fdashboard/1/010001938ee21651-56d4b712-9e8f-4c99-9be4-0ab829d15a76-000000/hu87Ui0VzfsitmqGyI5Qeya341g=403
https://6q39gws4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fportal.iclasspro.com%2Ffsspuni%2Fdashboard/1/010001938ee21651-56d4b712-9e8f-4c99-9be4-0ab829d15a76-000000/2RpgztDHaarJhOusdXQtqTm6BxU=403
mailto:admin@mauku.school.nz

